
January 8, 2009 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Please find attached communication relating to the removal of snow from bus stops and curb 

cuts to be introduction at the next Common Council meeting.  It is our intent to insert the 
body of the resolution in this jacket prior to the March 5, 2008 meeting of the Public 
Improvement Committee. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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